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‘Love one another; Always do our best; Take care of 
ourselves and the world around us’

Welcome back!

A very warm welcome back to all of our families at St Mary’s Priory. We 
hope you all had a very enjoyable break.

On Wednesday we saw the return of our pupils from Years 1-6, and 
although it was a short week, their enthusiasm for the year ahead was very 
much apparent. Our pupils are ready to show each of our 4 school values: 
Respect, Tolerance, Resilience and Ambition this year and follow our two, 
very clear school rules: Be kind; Work hard.

As mentioned to you in Mrs Ronan’s letter, we have moved the start of the 
day to 8.40am. At 8.40am, the children enter the gates and go straight to 
their classrooms where they will do a ‘soft start’ activity (eg. a maths 
starter) for 10 minutes and then their lessons will begin at 8.50am sharp. The 
gates will now close at 8.50am also.
Punctuality is very important; children arriving late not only miss out on their 
own learning, but impact on the learning of others.

Our pupils’ attendance will be closely monitored this year by our 
Attendance Team and by our Education Welfare Officer from Haringey. 
Unauthorised absences may incur a fine of up to £120 per child, per 
parent. Good attendance will be rewarded with special treats. Our 
attendance target this year will stay the same at 97%.

On Friday 15th at 9am, we invite all of our parents from Years 1-6 to our 
‘meet the teacher event’ which will take place in classrooms while the 
children are at assembly. If you cannot attend (eg you have siblings in 
other classes), we wil hold another session on Monday 18th September at 
9am. We will also share the slides on our website under ‘classes’.

New website!
You will have noticed that we have a new website up and running. We 
hope you find it easy to navigate.

Enrichment club sign ups will be opening shortly- they are always very 
popular so please note the places are given away on a first come, first 
served basis.
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Reminders/Notices:

● Gates open at 8.40am and close at 8.50am. Lessons begin at 8.50am 
sharp

St Mary’s Priory: Where great lives begin!

When: What: Who: Where: Time:

15th 
September

Meet the 
Teacher

Years 1-6 
parents

Classroom
s

9am

Wb 16th 
October

Parent teacher 
Consultations

Years 1-6 
parents

Years 1-3 
Infant Hall
Years 4-6 
Junior Hall

3.40-6pm























School uniform 

PE uniform 

https://www.stmaryspri
ory.co.uk/school-unifor
m/

Details of our school 
uniform can be found 
on our website under 

‘parents’, or by clicking 
the link below.
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